
RESIDENT INPUT SUMMARY 

Ed Reidy, Superintendent of Parks 

4/18/19 to 5/16/19 

Old Business  

 

 7/16/18 – Lake of the Glens new asphalt path, dirt work needed along edge  

 1/8/19 – Staff met with a member of the Brookside Glen Homeowners Association board on the 

path where dirt work was done.  We explained that work was needed for safety, and the difference 

in grade between the existing turf and the newly asphalted path needed to be filled.  We assured 

him we were not finished and would continue work, weather permitting.  It is planned to be 

completed as early as possible, and the dirt would be seeded and hydro mulched in the spring. 

Nothing new to report 

 

 8/1/18 – Indian Boundary South drainage & catch basin 

 1/4/19 – A directional bore drain was installed under the bike path. 

 1/7/19 – A catch basin was installed by maintenance staff. 

 Weather permitting, the grading and routing of water to the catch basin will continue.   

Nothing new to report 

 

New Business: 

 5/2 – A Union Creek Park resident called to inform us she was not going to cut the easement grass 

behind her property and that we should continue to mow it.  

 5/6 – The area of the park was mowed by FSPD staff 

 

 5/9 – A Girls Scout Leader cancelled / postponed her Troop’s service project for the Park District due to 

low enrolment. 

 I called that day letting her know it was not a problem and that we would find a project for the 

troop when they are ready to move forward. 

 

 5/15 – A Lake of the Glens Park resident called in regard to dandelions. 

 5/16 – I informed the resident that we were spraying for broadleaf weeds today and would add this 

area of concern to our list. 

 

 5/16 – An Arbor Park resident and a Union Creek Park patron called to let us know port – o – potties 

had blown over in the storm this afternoon. 

 5/16 – The callers were thanked and we let them know maintenance staff were driving park to park 

looking for and taking care of storm damage. 

 


